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4th June 2000

MrR Brewster

Stac Pollaidh

Auchleven

Insch AB52 60D

DearMr Brewster

On behalf of the Council ofthe Bailies, I should like to thank you very much

for the donation ofthree books connected with Bennachie. It is interesting to note that

onlythe Alex Inkson McConnochie's book spells Bennachie as we do now!

The Centre library is growing rapidly but we are pleased to receive any book

with Bennachie connotations, as it helps anyone doing research, especially as many of

the books are out of print.

Thankyou again

Yours sincerely

Clerk to the Bailies

lliRac


